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like communicating with back-end servers. All examples are supported by clear explanations and illustrations along with
fully annotated code listings. This book assumes you know at least some JavaScript. No prior exposure to AngularJS is
required. What's Inside Get started with AngularJS Write your own components Best practices for application
architecture Progressively build a full-featured application Covers Angular JS 1.3 Sample application updated to the
latest version of Angular About the Author Lukas Ruebbelke is a full-time web developer and an active contributor to
the AngularJS community. Table of Contents PART 1 GET ACQUAINTED WITH ANGULARJS Hello AngularJS Structuring your
AngularJS applicationPART 2 MAKE SOMETHING WITH ANGULARJS Views and controllers Models and services Directives
Animations Structuring your site with routes Forms and validations APPENDIXES Setting up Karma Setting up a Node.js
server Setting up a Firebase server Running the app
Head First Learn to Code Eric Freeman 2018-01-02 What will you learn from this book? It’s no secret the world around
you is becoming more connected, more configurable, more programmable, more computational. You can remain a passive
participant, or you can learn to code. With Head First Learn to Code you’ll learn how to think computationally and how
to write code to make your computer, mobile device, or anything with a CPU do things for you. Using the Python
programming language, you’ll learn step by step the core concepts of programming as well as many fundamental topics
from computer science, such as data structures, storage, abstraction, recursion, and modularity. Why does this book
look so different? Based on the latest research in cognitive science and learning theory, Head First Learn to Code uses
a visually rich format to engage your mind, rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to sleep. Why waste your
time struggling with new concepts? This multi-sensory learning experience is designed for the way your brain really
works.
You Don't Know JS: this & Object Prototypes Kyle Simpson 2014-07-11 No matter how much experience you have with
JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully understand the language. This concise, in-depth guide takes you inside
JavaScript’s this structure and object prototypes. You’ll learn how they work and why they’re integral to behavior
delegation—a design pattern in which objects are linked, rather than cloned. Like other books in the “You Don’t Know
JS” series, this and Object Prototypes dives into trickier parts of the language that many JavaScript programmers
simply avoid. Armed with this knowledge, you can become a true JavaScript master. With this book you will: Explore how
the this binding points to objects based on how the function is called Look into the nature of JS objects and why you’d
need to point to them Learn how developers use the mixin pattern to fake classes in JS Examine how JS’s prototype
mechanism forms links between objects Learn how to move from class/inheritance design to behavior delegation Understand
how the OLOO (objects-linked-to-other-objects) coding style naturally implements behavior delegation
Arduino Programming in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Richard Blum 2014-06-24 Annotation In just 24 sessions of one hour
or less, "Sams Teach Yourself Arduino Programming in 24 Hours "teaches you C programmingon Arduino, so you can start
creating inspired "DIY" hardwareprojects of your own Using this book's straightforward, step-by-stepapproach, you'll
walk through everything from setting up yourprogramming environment to mastering C syntax and features, interfacing
your Arduino to performing full-fledged prototyping. Every hands-on lesson and example builds on what you've
alreadylearned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success " "Step-by-step instructions carefully walk
you through the most common Arduino programming tasks. Quizzes at the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge.
By the Way notes present interesting information related to the discussion. Did You Know? tips offer advice or show you
easier ways to perform tasks. Watch Out cautions alert you to possible problems and give you advice on how to avoid
them. Learn how to ... Get the right Arduino hardware and accessories for your needsDownload the Arduino IDE, install
it, and link it to your ArduinoQuickly create, compile, upload, and run your first Arduino programMaster C syntax,
decision control, strings, data structures, and functionsUse pointers to work with memory--and avoid common
mistakesStore data on your Arduino's EEPROM or an external SD cardUse existing hardware libraries, or create your
ownSend output and read input from analog devices or digital interfacesCreate and handle interrupts in software and
hardwareCommunicate with devices via the SPI interface and I2C protocolWork with analog and digital sensorsWrite
Arduino C programs that control motorsConnect an LCD to your Arduino, and code the outputInstall an Ethernet shield,
configure an Ethernet connection, and write networking programsCreate prototyping environments, use prototyping
shields, and interface electronics to your Arduino.
Outrage, Inc. Derek Hunter 2018-06-19 From Derek Hunter—one of the most entertaining political writers today—comes an
insightful, alarming look at how progressives have taken over academia, pop culture, and journalism in order to declare
everything liberal great, and everything great, liberal. Progressives love to attack conservatives as anti-science,
wallowing in fake news, and culturally backwards. But who are the real denialists here? There are three institutions in
American life run by gatekeepers who have stopped letting in anyone who questions their liberal script: academia,
journalism, and pop culture. They use their cult-like groupthink consensus as "proof" that science, reporting, and
entertainment will always back up the Democrats. They give their most political members awards, and then say the awards
make their liberal beliefs true. Worse, they are using that consensus to pull the country even further to the left, by
bullying and silencing dissent from even those they've allowed in. Just a few years ago, the media pretended they were
honest brokers. Now a CNN segment is seven liberals versus a sacrificial lamb. MSNBC ate their sacrificial lamb. Well,
Chris Matthews did. Tired of being forced to believe or else, Derek Hunter exposes the manufactured truths and
unwritten commandments of the Establishment. With research and a biting, sarcastic wit, he explains: The growing role
of celebrities in the political world, and movies with a "message" that dominate awards season, but rarely the box
office. The unquestioning reporting on "studies" that don’t prove what they say they prove. The hidden bias of "factchecking," when the media cherry picks which facts they check. Celebrity scientists like Bill Nye and Neil deGrasse

AngularJS Design Patterns Rodrigo Branas 2014-02-21 This book is strongly recommended for those who have a passion for
web development and who are looking for a framework that can provide a reusable, maintainable, and modular way to
create applications and increase their productivity.
Redemption at Hacksaw Ridge Booton Herndon 2016-11-07
Mastering MeteorJS Application Development Jebin B V 2015-12-30 MeteorJS makes full-stack JavaScript Application
Development simple – Learn how to build better modern web apps with MeteorJS, and become an expert in the innovative
JavaScript framework About This Book Get your dream project up and running by building exceptional MeteorJS
applications in a matter of days Learn how to integrate other JavaScript frameworks into your MeteorJS project and
become an expert in full-stack development Go beyond coding and learn how to make modern design decisions – from mobile
design to SEO – that drive great user experiences Who This Book Is For If you've already had some experience with
MeteorJS but want to learn how to build even better modern web application, this book has been created for you. It
provides you with a comprehensive look at one of those most important frameworks being used for the modern web today.
What You Will Learn Get to grips with the basics and learn how to build a complete real-time application with MeteorJS
Find out how Meteor makes full-stack development simple – become a better developer, fast. Use some of the most
effective testing tools in modern web development to troubleshoot, debug and optimize your app Find out how to write
custom packages for applications – so you can build your project exactly how you want Integrate React and Angular into
your project Design and develop high quality animations that will give your UI the edge Build MeteorJS to serve as
REST-based application and reactive system Learn how to host a MeteorJS application and then scale it for data Find out
how MeteorJS can help you build for mobile Learn how to make sure you implement an effective SEO strategy in your
MeteorJS application In Detail The web is dead – applications now rule our online experiences. But how are you going to
build them? Well, if you've been paying attention, you might already have tried your hand with MeteorJS, the JavaScript
framework that helps you build complete full-stack web applications that are responsive and fast with ease. Mastering
MeteorJS Application Development shows you how to do even more with MeteorJS – if you're ready to try a comprehensive
course through one of the most exciting frameworks in web development today, this is the book you need. Designed to
take you through the entire process of building an advanced multipage application with Meteor, you'll be able to bring
your web development ideas with surprising ease. You'll not only learn how Meteor makes web development easier, but
also how you can make using Meteor easier, by automating and simplifying tasks so you can be confident you have full
control of everything in your workflow – especially everything that could go wrong. From automated testing to
integrating other useful frameworks such as Angular and D3, each chapter covers a crucial element in the Meteor
development process. Discover how to integrate animations using Meteor's Blaze, to give your UI designs the edge, and
explore reactive programming to effectively harness RESTful systems in your projects. You will also learn how to deploy
and scale your application, two crucial aspects of modern development and vital in a changing digital environment with
users expecting a product and experience that delivers. With further insights on developing for mobile – and how Meteor
can help you tackle the challenges of the trend – and details on incorporating SEO strategies into your application,
this book isn't just a code tutorial – it's about creating a product that users love. Style and approach This book is a
practical guide that teaches you different ways to create custom packages, efficient client and server code, and more
using Meteor. This book is packed with perfect examples and explanations to help you understand the concepts. With the
perfect mix of theory and practical experience, it will equip you to become a professional MeteorJS developer.
Ng-Book - the Complete Book on Angularjs Ari Lerner 2013-12 Ready to master AngularJS? What if you could master the
entire framework - with solid foundations - in less time without beating your head against a wall? Imagine how quickly
you could work if you knew the best practices and the best tools? Stop wasting your time searching and have everything
you need to be productive in one, well-organized place, with complete examples to get your project up without needing
to resort to endless hours of research.
Fair and Foul D. Stanley Eitzen 1999 This book moves beyond the myths and media hype to take a closer look at America's
love of sport and how it so often comes in conflict with our most basic values. With reverence yet a sharp eye for the
influence of big business, corruption, price gouging, political maneuvering, and media grandstanding, Eitzen portrays
famous and lesser known events from professional and college sports, including well known coaches and players, to give
us a deeper understanding of what sports means to us and how it affects our everyday world.
Python 101 Michael Driscoll 2014-06-03 Learn how to program with Python from beginning to end. This book is for
beginners who want to get up to speed quickly and become intermediate programmers fast!
AngularJS in Action Lukas Ruebbelke 2015-07-01 Summary AngularJS in Action covers everything you need to know to get
started with the AngularJS framework. As you read, you'll explore all the individual components of the framework and
learn how to customize and extend them. You'll discover the emerging patterns for web application architecture and
tackle required tasks like communicating with a web server back-end. Along the way, you'll see AngularJS in action by
building real world applications with thoroughly commented code. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in
PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology AngularJS is a JavaScript-based framework
that extends HTML, so you can create dynamic, interactive web applications in the same way you create standard static
pages. Out of the box, Angular provides most of the functionality you'll need for basic apps, but you won't want to
stop there. Intuitive, easy to customize, and test-friendly, Angular practically begs you to build more interesting
apps. About the Book AngularJS in Action teaches you everything you need to get started with AngularJS. As you read,
you'll learn to build interactive single-page web interfaces, apply emerging patterns like MVVM, and tackle key tasks
by-josh-kurz-mastering-angularjs-directives-paperback
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Tyson blending liberal activism with pretend expertise outside their fields. Clever, controversial, and convincing,
Derek Hunter's book gets to the root of America's biggest cultural war lies.
Learning AngularJS Brad Dayley 2014-12-15 Provides information on how to create interactive web applications using
AngularJS, including how to define modules and utilize dependency injection, build dynamic browser views, and create
custom directives to extend HTML.
Microsoft SQL Server 2014 Business Intelligence Development Beginner’s Guide Reza Rad 2014-05-26 Written in an easy-tofollow, example-driven format, there are plenty of stepbystep instructions to help get you started! The book has a
friendly approach, with the opportunity to learn by experimenting. If you are a BI and Data Warehouse developer new to
Microsoft Business Intelligence, and looking to get a good understanding of the different components of Microsoft SQL
Server for Business Intelligence, this book is for you. It’s assumed that you will have some experience in databases
systems and T-SQL. This book is will give you a good upshot view of each component and scenarios featuring the use of
that component in Data Warehousing and Business Intelligence systems.
The Zona Nathan L. Yocum 2012-02 It started with the Storms.The world got too hot too fast. The weather wrecked Hell on
man's shiny, pretty civilization. With the heat and wet came bugs, with bugs came new diseases, and man's numbers and
sanity dwindled.The survivors reformed governments like petty shadows of the world's old empires. They sought answers
and justifications, they sought redemption for what they perceived as man's holy smiting.Welcome to the Arizona
Reformed Theocracy, otherwise called The Zona.Here the Church rules with power absolute. The laws are simple, all sin
is punished swiftly. Preachers enforce the Church's words like old West lawmen.But what happens when a Preacher refuses
to kill? What happens when men of honor take a stand against their rulers?
SPA Design and Architecture Emmit A. Scott, Jr. 2015-11-12 Summary SPA Design and Architecture teaches you the design
and development skills you need to create SPAs. Includes an overview of MV* frameworks, unit testing, routing, layout
management, data access, pub/sub, and client-side task automation. This book is full of easy-to-follow examples you can
apply to the library or framework of your choice. Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and
ePub formats from Manning Publications. About the Technology The next step in the development of web-based software,
single-page web applications deliver the sleekness and fluidity of a native desktop application in a browser. If you're
ready to make the leap from traditional web applications to SPAs, but don't know where to begin, this book will get you
going. About the Book SPA Design and Architecture teaches you the design and development skills you need to create
SPAs. You'll start with an introduction to the SPA model and see how it builds on the standard approach using linked
pages. The author guides you through the practical issues of building an SPA, including an overview of MV* frameworks,
unit testing, routing, layout management, data access, pub/sub, and client-side task automation. This book is full of
easy-to-follow examples you can apply to the library or framework of your choice. What's Inside Working with modular
JavaScript Understanding MV* frameworks Layout management Client-side task automation Testing SPAs About the Reader
This book assumes you are a web developer and know JavaScript basics. About the Author Emmit Scott is a senior software
engineer and architect with experience building large-scale, web-based applications. Table of Contents PART 1 THE
BASICS What is a single-page application? The role of MV* frameworks Modular JavaScript PART 2 CORE CONCEPTS Navigating
the single page View composition and layout Inter-module interaction Communicating with the server Unit testing Clientside task automation APPENDIXES Employee directory example walk-through Review of the XMLHttpRequest API Chapter 7
server-side setup and summary Installing Node.js and Gulp.js
ITER: The Giant Fusion Reactor Michel Claessens 2019-10-17 This book provides for the first time an insider’s view into
ITER, the biggest fusion reactor in the world, which is currently being constructed in southern France. Aimed at
bringing the “energy of the stars” to earth, ITER is funded by the major economic powers (China, the EU, India, Japan,
Korea, Russia and the US). Often presented as a “nuclear but green” energy source, fusion could play an important role
in the future electricity supply. But as delays accumulate and budgets continue to grow, ITER is currently a star
partially obscured by clouds. Will ITER save humanity by providing a clean, safe and limitless source of energy, or is
it merely a political showcase of cutting-edge technology? Is ITER merely an ambitious research project and partly a PR
initiative driven by some politically connected scientists? In any case, ITER has already helped spur on rival projects
in the US, Canada and the UK. This book offers readers a behind-the-scenes look at this controversial project, which
France snatched from Japan, and introduces them to a world of superlatives: with the largest magnets in the world, the
biggest cryogenic plant and tremendous computing power, ITER is one of the most fascinating, and most international,
scientific and technological endeavours of our time.
RESTful Java with JAX-RS 2.0 Bill Burke 2013-11-12 Learn how to design and develop distributed web services in Java,
using RESTful architectural principles and the JAX-RS 2.0 specification in Java EE 7. By focusing on implementation
rather than theory, this hands-on reference demonstrates how easy it is to get started with services based on the REST
architecture. With the book’s technical guide, you’ll learn how REST and JAX-RS work and when to use them. The RESTEasy
workbook that follows provides step-by-step instructions for installing, configuring, and running several working JAXRS examples, using the JBoss RESTEasy implementation of JAX-RS 2.0. Learn JAX-RS 2.0 features, including a client API,
server-side asynchronous HTTP, and filters and interceptors Examine the design of a distributed RESTful interface for
an e-commerce order entry system Use the JAX-RS Response object to return complex responses to your client
(ResponseBuilder) Increase the performance of your services by leveraging HTTP caching protocols Deploy and integrate
web services within Java EE7, servlet containers, EJB, Spring, and JPA Learn popular mechanisms to perform
authentication on the Web, including client-side SSL and OAuth 2.0
Upon the Gardens of Epicurus William Temple 2004 Sir William Temple, diplomat, statesman, and writer, retired to his
garden in the 1680s and wrote what has become one of the key texts, not only of gardening, but also of the English
aesthetic. It was he who introduced the idea of the charm of irregularity, and who gave it the allegedly Chinese name
sharawaggi. The English style of landscape gardening can be traced in a direct line to this essay, which has not been
in print for over 95 years.
AngularJS: Novice to Ninja Sandeep Panda 2014-09-29 AngularJS: Novice to Ninja is your fast track route to mastering
AngularJS, the superheroic JavaScript framework. AngularJS provides the fastest, most efficient way to build single
page web applications. What will I learn? In this practical and fun-to-read book, you'll learn the fundamentals of
AngularJS, such as scopes, modules and controllers. You'll then move on to more sophisticated techniques, including
using directives, filters and expressions to build a full single page web application. Discover the power of
AngularJS's two-way data binding Using AngularJS and TDD Get to grips with modules, scopes, and controllers Enhance
your HTML with directives Build a complete working single page blog application as you learn And much more
AngularJS Programming by Example Agus Kurniawan AngularJS is JavaScript framework to accelerate developer to build
front-end web application. This book helps who want to learn AngularJS programming by providing sample code
by-josh-kurz-mastering-angularjs-directives-paperback

illustration. **TOC** 1. Preparing Development Environment 1.1 AngularJS 1.2 Development Tools 1.3 Hello World 2.
Angular Modules and Controllers 2.1 Angular Modules 2.2 Controllers 2.3 Working with Multi Controllers 2.4 Calling
AngularJS Controller Data and Function from JavaScript 3. Input Validation 3.1 Angular Input 3.2 Input Validation 3.3
Disabled Button 3.4 Demo 4. Data Binding and Templates 4.1 Basic Data Binding 4.1.1 Handling Input Element 4.1.2 Select
Element 4.1.3 Radio Button Element 4.14 Date Input 4.1.5 Range 4.1.6 CheckBox 4.1.7 Submit Button 4.1.8 Output Result
4.1.9 Running Application 4.2 Repeating Data 4.3 Nested Repeating Data 4.4 Filtering 5. AngularJS Services 5.1 Internal
AngularJS Services 5.2 Custom AngularJS Services 6. Interacting with Server 6.1 $http Service 6.2 $http get Service 6.3
$http post Service 7. AngularJS, PHP and MySQL 7.1 AngularJS on PHP 7.2 Building Database 7.3 Building Back-End 7.3.1
Handling CRUD 7.3.2 Handling JSON 7.4 Building Front-End 7.4.1 Service and Controller 7.4.2 HTML 7.5 Testing 8.
AngularJS, ASP.NET MVC and SQL Server 8.1 AngularJS on ASP.NET MVC 8.2 Building Database 8.3 Building Back-End 8.3.1
Data Model and Database Access 8.3.2 ASP.NET MVC Controller 8.4 Building Front-End 8.4.1 AngularJS Service and
Controller 8.4.2 ASP.NET MVC Layout 8.4.3 ASP.NET MVC View with AngularJS 8.5 Testing 9. AngularJS, Node.js, Express
and MongoDB 9.1 AngularJS on Node.js and Express 9.2 Building Database 9.3 Initializing Project 9.4 Building Back-End
9.4.1 Database Access 9.4.2 Node.js and Express 9.5 Building Front-End 9.5.1 AngularJS Service and Controller 9.5.2
HTML 9.6 Deployment 9.7 Testing 10. AngularJS, Node.js and Socket.io 10.1 Socket.io and Node.js 10.2 Initializing
Project 10.3 Building Back-End 10.3.1 Generating Stock Data 10.3.2 Node.js and Socket.io 10.4 Building Front-End 10.4.1
AngularJS Controller 10.4.2 Building HTML 10.5 Deployment 10.6 Testing
Bad Marxism John Hutnyk 2004-06-20 Critical political analysis of how Cultural Studies has used and abused Marxism,
offering a close reading of Derrida and Negri.
Weird Carolinas Roger Manley 2007-06 Focusing on the bizarre, a collection of entertaining, illustrated travel guides
features a host of oddball curiosities, ghosts and haunted places, local legends, cursed roads, crazy characters, and
unusual roadside attractions that can be found throughout the United States.
Version Control with Git Jon Loeliger 2012-08-14 Get up to speed on Git for tracking, branching, merging, and managing
code revisions. Through a series of step-by-step tutorials, this practical guide takes you quickly from Git
fundamentals to advanced techniques, and provides friendly yet rigorous advice for navigating the many functions of
this open source version control system. This thoroughly revised edition also includes tips for manipulating trees,
extended coverage of the reflog and stash, and a complete introduction to the GitHub repository. Git lets you manage
code development in a virtually endless variety of ways, once you understand how to harness the system’s flexibility.
This book shows you how. Learn how to use Git for several real-world development scenarios Gain insight into Git’s
common-use cases, initial tasks, and basic functions Use the system for both centralized and distributed version
control Learn how to manage merges, conflicts, patches, and diffs Apply advanced techniques such as rebasing, hooks,
and ways to handle submodules Interact with Subversion (SVN) repositories—including SVN to Git conversions Navigate,
use, and contribute to open source projects though GitHub
The Spirit of Mediterranean Places Michel Butor 1997 This book gathers French writer Michel Butor's essays on his
travels in the Mediterranean. Included are pieces on Cordova, Istanbul, Salonica, Delphi, Mallia in Crete, and Ferrara
and Mantua in northern Italy. There is an extended essay on Egypt, where, when Butor was twenty-four, he spent a year
teaching French in a secondary school in a provincial city. Far from the bland comments on the landscapes by an
enchanted walker, inspired by memories, Butor digresses on the history and the literature of the places that he visits.
He raises what he calls "geographical criticism" to the rank of art, never forgetting that cities are not miracles of
nature but the masterpieces of men. Emperors built palaces where conquerors had previously destroyed them. Sculptors
erected statues and writers wrote books. Michel Butor registers these as a part of the memory of place. Butor went on
to become one of the leading exponents of the avant-garde writing that emerged in France in the 1950s.
Mastering Web Application Development with AngularJS Pawel Kozlowski 2013-01-01 The book will be a step-by-step guide
showing the readers how to build a complete web app with AngularJSJavaScript developers who want to learn AngularJS for
developing web apps. Knowledge of JavaScript and HTML is expected. No knowledge of AngularJS is required.
Woodcraft and Camping George Washington Sears 2022-05-28 This book is a guide on roughing it by expert woodsman George
Washington Sears. This informative guide is a must-have for any outdoor enthusiast, and provides valuable advice on
making fires, cooking outdoors, building shelters, hunting, fishing, and tools needed to survive in the wilderness. To
this day, it is still full of practical advice and guidance as it was when it was first published.
Music and Society Elie Siegmeister 1938
Clojure Cookbook Luke VanderHart 2014-03-05 With more than 150 detailed recipes, this cookbook shows experienced
Clojure developers how to solve a variety of programming tasks with this JVM language. The solutions cover everything
from building dynamic websites and working with databases to network communication, cloud computing, and advanced
testing strategies. And more than 60 of the world’s best Clojurians contributed recipes. Each recipe includes code that
you can use right away, along with a discussion on how and why the solution works, so you can adapt these patterns,
approaches, and techniques to situations not specifically covered in this cookbook. Master built-in primitive and
composite data structures Create, develop and publish libraries, using the Leiningen tool Interact with the local
computer that’s running your application Manage network communication protocols and libraries Use techniques for
connecting to and using a variety of databases Build and maintain dynamic websites, using the Ring HTTP server library
Tackle application tasks such as packaging, distributing, profiling, and logging Take on cloud computing and
heavyweight distributed data crunching Dive into unit, integration, simulation, and property-based testing Clojure
Cookbook is a collaborative project with contributions from some of the world’s best Clojurians, whose backgrounds
range from aerospace to social media, banking to robotics, AI research to e-commerce.
Javatrekker Dean Cycon 2007-10-17 In each cup of coffee we drink the major issues of the twenty-first centuryglobalization, immigration, women's rights, pollution, indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played out in
villages and remote areas around the world. In Javatrekker: Dispatches from the World of Fair Trade Coffee, a unique
hybrid of Fair Trade business, adventure travel, and cultural anthropology, author Dean Cycon brings readers face-toface with the real people who make our morning coffee ritual possible. Second only to oil in terms of its value, the
coffee trade is complex with several levels of middlemen removing the 28 million growers in fifty distant countries far
from you and your morning cup. And, according to Cycon, 99 percent of the people involved in the coffee economy have
never been to a coffee village. They let advertising and images from the major coffee companies create their worldview.
Cycon changes that in this compelling book, taking the reader on a tour of ten countries in nine chapters through his
passionate eye and unique perspective. Cycon, who is himself an amalgam-equal parts entrepreneur, activist, and
mischievous explorer-has traveled extensively throughout the world's tropical coffeelands, and shows readers places and
people that few if any outsiders have ever seen. Along the way, readers come to realize the promise and hope offered by
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sustainable business principles and the products derived from cooperation, fair pricing, and profit sharing. Cycon
introduces us to the Mamos of Colombia-holy men who believe they are literally holding the world together-despite the
severe effects of climate change caused by us, their "younger brothers." He takes us on a trip through an ancient
forest in Ethiopia where many believe that coffee was first discovered 1,500 years ago by the goatherd Kaldi and his
animals. And readers learn of Mexico's infamous Death Train, which transported countless immigrants from Central
America northward to the U.S. border, but took a horrifying toll in lost lives and limbs. Rich with stories of people,
landscapes, and customs, Javatrekker offers a deep appreciation and understanding of the global trade and culture of
coffee. In each cup of coffee we drink the major issues of the twenty-first century-globalization, immigration, women's
rights, pollution, indigenous rights, and self-determination-are played out in villages and remote areas around the
world. What is Fair Trade Coffee? Coffee prices paid to the farmer are based on the international commodity price for
coffee (the "C" price) and the quality premium each farmer negotiates. Fair Trade provides an internationally
determined minimum floor price when the C plus premium sinks below $1.26 per pound for conventional and $1.41 for
organics (that's us!). As important as price, Fair Trade works with small farmers to create democratic cooperatives
that insure fair dealing, accountability and transparency in trade transactions. In an industry where the farmer is
traditionally ripped off by a host of middlemen, this is tremendously important. Cooperatives are examined by the
Fairtrade Labeling Organization (FLO), or the International Fair Trade Association (IFAT), European NGOs, for
democratic process and transparency. Those that pass are listed on the FLO Registry or become IFAT members.
Cooperatives provide important resources and organization to small farmers in the form of technical assistance for crop
and harvest improvement, efficiencies in processing and shipping, strength in negotiation and an array of needed social
services, such as health care and credit. Fair Trade also requires pre-financing of up to sixty percent of the value of
the contract, if the farmers ask for it. Several groups, such as Ecologic and Green Development Fund have created funds
for pre-finance lending.
OCP: Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide Jeanne Boyarsky 2015-12-14 Complete, trusted
preparation for the Java Programmer II exam OCP: Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide is
your comprehensive companion for preparing for Exam 1Z0-809 as well as upgrade Exam 1Z0-810 and Exam 1Z0-813. With full
coverage of 100% of exam objectives, this invaluable guide reinforces what you know, teaches you what you don't know,
and gives you the hands-on practice you need to boost your skills. Written by expert Java developers, this book goes
beyond mere exam prep with the insight, explanations and perspectives that come from years of experience. You'll review
the basics of object-oriented programming, understand functional programming, apply your knowledge to database work,
and much more. From the basic to the advanced, this guide walks you through everything you need to know to confidently
take the OCP 1Z0-809 Exam and upgrade exams 1Z0-810 and 1Z0-813. Java 8 represents the biggest changes to the language
to date, and the latest exam now requires that you demonstrate functional programming competence in order to pass. This
guide has you covered, with clear explanations and expert advice. Understand abstract classes, interfaces, and class
design Learn object-oriented design principles and patterns Delve into functional programming, advanced strings, and
localization Master IO, NIO, and JDBC with expert-led database practice If you're ready to take the next step in your
IT career, OCP: Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 8 Programmer II Study Guide is your ideal companion on the road
to certification.
Ethical Hacking and Penetration, Step by Step with Kali Linux Rassoul Ghaznavi-zadeh 2014-11-16 This book is a complete
guide for those who would like to become an Ethical hacker. In this book you will learn what the Ethical hacking and
its procedure is. The first couple of chapters are the definitions, concepts and process of becoming an Ethical hacker
while the next half of the book will show in detail how to use certain tools and techniques to initiate attacks and
penetrate a system. After reading this book, you should be able to use these tools to do some testing and even working
on penetration projects. You just need to remember not to use these techniques in a production environment without
having a formal approval.
Ship of Bones Jenny Moore 2021-08-28 Homesick cabin boy Davy isn't a very good sailor. He hates heights, feels sick
from the swaying sea and ruins the ship stew with too much pepper. The only thing that keeps him going are the crazy
stories Cook tells about the grizzly sea monsters. But when a huge wave sweeps him overboard, Davy finds himself in
much stormier waters... and on the ship of a vengeful skeletal pirate captain! How will Davy get home now?!
Mastering AngularJS Directives Josh Kurz 2014-05-18 This book takes a hands-on, step-by-step approach that helps the
reader focus on the most important points and learn exactly what they need. All of the directives in the book have live
examples that go along with them, and there is a strong focus on how tests are incorporated into all types of
directives. Mastering AngularJS Directives is intended for developers who have experience with AngularJS and have a
need for creating or customizing directives in any type of AngularJS application. This is a niche topic that focuses on
very specific fundamental concepts of directive writing. This book is.
Teaching Movement & Dance Phyllis S. Weikart 1989 Grade level: 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, e, i, s, t.
AngularJS Brad Green 2013-04-08 Develop smaller, lighter web apps that are simple to create and easy to test, extend,
and maintain as they grow. This hands-on guide introduces you to AngularJS, the open source JavaScript framework that
uses Model–view–controller (MVC) architecture, data binding, client-side templates, and dependency injection to create
a much-needed structure for building web apps. Guided by two engineers who worked on AngularJS at Google, you’ll walk
through the framework’s key features, and then build a working AngularJS app—from layout to testing, compiling, and
debugging. If you have JavaScript experience, you’ll learn how AngularJS helps reduce the complexity of your web app.
Dive deep into Angular’s building blocks and learn how they work together Gain maximum flexibility by separating logic,
data, and presentation responsibilities with MVC Assemble your full app in the browser, using client-side templates Use
AngularJS directives to extend HTML with declarative syntax Communicate with the server and implement simple caching
with the $http service Use dependency injection to improve refactoring, testability, and multiple environment design
Get code samples for common problems you face in most web apps
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Angels and Demons in Art Rosa Giorgi 2005 This sumptuously illustrated volume analyzes artists' representations of
angels and demons and heaven and hell from the Judeo-Christian tradition and describes how these artistic portrayals
evolved over time. As with other books in the Guide to Imagery series, the goal of this volume is to help contemporary
art enthusiasts decode the symbolic meanings in the great masterworks of Western Art. The first chapter traces the
development of images of the Creation and the Afterworld from descriptions of them in the Scriptures through their
evolution in later literary and philosophical works. The following two chapters examine artists' depictions of the two
paths that humans may take, the path of evil or the path of salvation, and the punishments or rewards found on each. A
chapter on the Judgment Day and the end of the world explores portrayals of the mysterious worlds between life and
death and in the afterlife. Finally, the author looks at images of angelic and demonic beings themselves and how they
came to be portrayed with the physical attributes--wings, halos, horns, and cloven hooves--with which we are now so
familiar. Thoroughly researched by and expert in the field of iconography, Angels and Demons in Art will delight
readers with an interest in art or religious symbolism.
Python in 24 Hours, Sams Teach Yourself Katie Cunningham 2013-09-10 In just 24 sessions of one hour or less, Sams Teach
Yourself Python in 24 Hours will help you get started fast, master all the core concepts of programming, and build
anything from websites to games. Using this book’s straightforward, step-by-step approach, you’ll move from the
absolute basics through functions, objects, classes, modules, database integration, and more. Every lesson and case
study application builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success!
Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you through the most common Python development tasks. Quizzes and Exercises at
the end of each chapter help you test your knowledge. Notes present interesting information related to the discussion.
Tips offer advice or show you easier ways to perform tasks. Warnings alert you to possible problems and give you advice
on how to avoid them. Learn how to… Install and run the right version of Python for your operating system Store,
manipulate, reformat, combine, and organize information Create logic to control how programs run and what they do
Interact with users or other programs, wherever they are Save time and improve reliability by creating reusable
functions Master Python data types: numbers, text, lists, and dictionaries Write object-oriented programs that work
better and are easier to improve Expand Python classes to make them even more powerful Use third-party modules to
perform complex tasks without writing new code Split programs to make them more maintainable and reusable Clearly
document your code so others can work with it Store data in SQLite databases, write queries, and share data via JSON
Simplify Python web development with the Flask framework Quickly program Python games with PyGame Avoid, troubleshoot,
and fix problems with your code
Spaces of Interaction, Places for Experience David Benyon 2014-10-01 Spaces of Interaction, Places for Experience is a
book about Human-Computer Interaction (HCI), interaction design (ID) and user experience (UX) in the age of ubiquitous
computing. The book explores interaction and experience through the different spaces that contribute to interaction
until it arrives at an understanding of the rich and complex places for experience that will be the focus of the next
period for interaction design. The book begins by looking at the multilayered nature of interaction and UX—not just
with new technologies, but with technologies that are embedded in the world. People inhabit a medium, or rather many
media, which allow them to extend themselves, physically, mentally, and emotionally in many directions. The medium that
people inhabit includes physical and semiotic material that combine to create user experiences. People feel more or
less present in these media and more or less engaged with the content of the media. From this understanding of people
in media, the book explores some philosophical and practical issues about designing interactions. The book journeys
through the design of physical space, digital space, information space, conceptual space and social space. It explores
concepts of space and place, digital ecologies, information architecture, conceptual blending and technology spaces at
work and in the home. It discusses navigation of spaces and how people explore and find their way through environments.
Finally the book arrives at the concept of a blended space where the physical and digital are tightly interwoven and
people experience the blended space as a whole. The design of blended spaces needs to be driven by an understanding of
the correspondences between the physical and the digital, by an understanding of conceptual blending and by the desire
to design at a human scale. There is no doubt that HCI and ID are changing. The design of “microinteractions” remains
important, but there is a bigger picture to consider. UX is spread across devices, over time and across physical
spaces. The commingling of the physical and the digital in blended spaces leads to new social spaces and new conceptual
spaces. UX concerns the navigation of these spaces as much as it concerns the design of buttons and screens for apps.
By taking a spatial perspective on interaction, the book provides new insights into the evolving nature of interaction
design.
White Shroud Antanas Škėma 2018 Considered by many to be Lithuania's most important work of modernist fiction, this
novel tells the story of Antanas Garsva, an emigre poet working as an elevator operator in a large New York hotel in
the 1950s.
Pro AngularJS Adam Freeman 2014-03-31 AngularJS is the leading framework for building dynamic JavaScript applications
that take advantage of the capabilities of modern browsers and devices. AngularJS, which is maintained by Google,
brings the power of the Model-View-Controller (MVC) pattern to the client, providing the foundation for complex and
rich web apps. It allows you to build applications that are smaller, faster, and with a lighter resource footprint than
ever before. Best-selling author Adam Freeman explains how to get the most from AngularJS. He begins by describing the
MVC pattern and the many benefits that can be gained from separating your logic and presentation code. He then shows
how you can use AngularJS's features within in your projects to produce professional-quality results. Starting from the
nuts-and-bolts and building up to the most advanced and sophisticated features AngularJS is carefully unwrapped, going
in-depth to give you the knowledge you need. Each topic is covered clearly and concisely and is packed with the details
you need to learn to be truly effective. The most important features are given a no-nonsense in-depth treatment and
chapters include common problems and details of how to avoid them.
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